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TORONTO Ontario April 1, 1949

YOUR FILE

5008-D18-16
SUBJECT

Globe Swift GC-1A, CF-DRP
OUR FILE

5008-D18-16

Director of Air Services, 
Department of Transport, 
Ottawa*
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1. With reference to your letter of March 23,
please be advised that we have been notified by Canadian Air­
craft & Auto Co* Ltd*, Peterborough, Ontario, that Globe Swift 
aircraft CF-DRP is considered to be a complete write-off.

(D.W* Saunders),
District Inspector, Air Regulations, 

for J, R* Robertson,
District Controller of Air Services, 
Toronto*


